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GOOD NEWS   Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 

 The Bigger Picture: 50 years from now it may not matter what kind of car I drove, what kind of house I 

lived in, how much was in my bank account, nor what my clothes looked like. But the world may be a little better be-
cause I was important in the life of a child.         Anonymous                                                                            
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SUPERKIDS GO TO CAMP 
What a year at SuperKids! We had a great time at our 5 day summer camp at Hope Bay.  We were able to 
fundraise $8000.00 with the kids to send all 51 kids to camp.  Thanks for your support to all who gave. 
We did many BBQ’s at Wal-mart and Save-On Foods who were both very supportive and kind to us.  
Thank You. The kids had a great time at camp and said they can’t wait until next year.  For 5 days the 
message was, “You are Loved and cared for” and “You are not a mistake”. The kids really got touched by 
the presence of  God and 45 decided to make commitments to Jesus.  It is a privilege to watch the children 
grow in the ways of  God which is  why we continue with SuperKids all through the year. We still need 
help on Saturdays at our new location, North Douglas Pentecostal Church.  If  you can help, please call 
for details.  Also a big Thank You to Victoria Christian Centre who gave much of  their time and building. 
to SuperKids throughout the last few years. God Bless You !  

Meet the Extreme Team. Top row. From  left to right. Cliff & 
Andrea, Elizabeth, Boyd & Cora, Bottom  row: Adam, Colin, 
Darrel.. I thank God for this dedicated full time team. There 
could be one thing missing from this photo YOU :) 

On May 28/06 Andrea and I were married. 
We had a great honeymoon. Thank You 
God! WOW what a great time we had. I’m 
so thankful for such a beautiful and talented 
wife. We have decided to go with Andrea’s 
last name Power. They have no kids to carry 
on the family name Power and on my side of 
the family we have a lot of Doerksen’s 
(Dirksen). So we are going to bring up little 
Power’s. We ask for your prayers as we 
build our relationship and the ministry to-
gether. And may I always remember to put 
the toilet seat down.:)  
A special Thank You to all who blessed us at 
our wedding time. 



I will be putting together about 300 Christmas stockings for Extreme Outreach again this 
year, and I am looking for donations of stocking stuffers. 

 
 Please have a look around your home 

or keep this need in mind when you 
are shopping.  Your help is very much 

appreciated. 
elizabeth.craig@coastcapitalsavings.com  

All cash donations should be made 
out to:  Extreme Outreach Society  

(tax receipts will be mailed out for cash donations)  

 
Thank You again Liz for tak-
ing on the challenge of coordi-
nating “Extreme Stockings” for 
our street women and women 
in need. Thanks also to the 
many people who give to sup-
port this cause. Once again we 
are working together to make 
this happen!                                          
                         Cliff               

BOXES OF LOVE 
Please fill with fun stuff, goodies 
and toys. These are always a big hit 
with the kids. Mark on each box 
what age range the box is for and 
mark boy or girl. We always need a 
couple hundred of these. We need a 
person to oversee this part of the 
Christmas outreach. 
Contract Extreme at 250-384-2064 

80 Volunteers needed December 23 

January 13/2007 a meal will be 
served at Esquimalt Legion.  
Dinner served at 1pm.  
Call for details 250-384-2064 

LOCATION: 675 Jolly Place (North Douglas Pentecostal) 

CHRISTMAS IS A TIME TO 
GIVE 

 10th ANNUAL EXTREME CHRISTMAS PARTY 

The balloon drop is always something to 
see as the kids wait excitedly for all the 
balloons to come down. The balloons 
have a piece of paper inside them stating a 
gift they have won which makes it even 
more exciting.  Many gifts are needed. 
You can be a part of this exciting time. 
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DON’T MISS THE BALLOON DROP 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 
We will need:  
80 Volunteers needed on December 23  
50 Turkeys  
Vegetables and trimmings  
300 children's gift Boxes - ages 6-12 (call for details) 
150 basketballs, soccer balls etc. 
500 pairs of wool socks. (* Adopt-A-Sock)  
50 Bouquets of flowers 
300 bright red stockings full of women’s gifts and toiletries.  
(These are for the broken hearted women who work the 
streets) 
500 Father Loves You videos. Valued at $3.00 each  
500 Father Loves You CD’S. Valued at $3.00 each.  
1000 pocket size bibles.  
 
 *Adopt A Sock Program: 
500 pairs of wool socks filled with toiletries & goodies.  
How To: 
You get a pair of wool socks put one inside the other  
and stuff it full of toothpaste - shampoo –  
soap & other goodies, etc. This is a great gift.  
Each stocking must be marked male or female. 
 



Extreme Outreach Housing 

Testimony Of God's Love 
I came to Extreme Outreach a year ago.  Although I knew Jesus and was freed of a 20 year 
addiction to drugs & alcohol, I was still so broken. When I moved in I was on 5 different 
medications for depression, anxiety, etc.  I knew Jesus but I couldn’t figure out why I wanted 
to die. When I first came to see Cliff I had no hope and I had not bathed for two months.  
That was last May.   Little did I know God’s plan for me.  I moved in and prayed & asked 
God to use me in ministry and then I took action.   One day Cliff was cleaning out a garage 
at one of the houses, so I helped him   That is where Jesus started to use me & He started 
my healing process. Cliff asked me to read Isaiah 58 and I wondered how a scripture about 
fasting could help heal me. So I read it.  It took a few times for me to fully understand it.  I 
prayed & waited on God until one day I felt a switch go off in my head;  Praise God, my de-
pression and anxiety was gone!  I give Jesus all the glory.  I am now off all meds & totally 
healed.  I work in full time ministry serving God here at  Extreme Outreach as the housing 
co-coordinator and at the Thrift Store. I have seen God transform these houses into homes 
of healing & change from the drug infested houses they were.  I live in the prayer house 
which is used for personal soaking & corporate prayer, this  is the home in which Jesus 
healed me. Our ministry home is used to house those who work full time for Extreme.  I en-
joy my job but the greatest thrill for me is hanging out & being a friend to the kids, sharing & 
encouraging them that the Father loves them so much and that they do not have to follow 
the same path I traveled . God has blessed me so much in the last year; Cliff still continues 
to be an amazing friend & mentor.  I have awesome support & friendships with the team 
here at Extreme. God has given me so much grace & shown me His extravagant love since 
I have been here, I give Him all the glory. Darrell Craig 
 THANK YOU JESUS!!  
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Hi my name is Adam, and I had an amazing time when my youth group came to work for Extreme Out-
reach. To really experience the front lines of God’s battlefield as we ministered to the homeless and to 
children in need was incredible. When we took Extreme’s hot dog cart down town we prayed for people, 
gave away bibles, and hung out with people eating hot dogs and spreading the gospel. It was awesome! As 
well, we hung out with children and preached the gospel while we put on events for them such as soccer 
games and carnivals. During that time I felt God tell me that I should come back to Victoria and work for 
Extreme full time after I graduated high school. I have now been working full time for about two months 
and God has been doing incredible things in my life. To be living and working with other Christians who 
are completely dedicated to spreading the good news in the most difficult places is an experience of a life 
time. Extreme’s ministry is a testimony to what God can do with a willing heart.. Is your heart willing? 
Come work for Extreme and find out as you discover the wonders of cutting edge ministry. 

 

Hi my name is Colin. I had a great time with my youth group when we came to work with Extreme Out-
reach. Towards the end of that week-long experience in March I really felt God’s call to come back and 
help out with Extreme. I didn't know when, I just knew I  would be back. So I made it back here after I 
graduated and God has been blessing me ever since. Working with Extreme has been a great chance to 
grow in my faith and to help others to grow as well. It ‘s a great chance to work with people who believe 
that God will meet all of their needs and to see how God does meet their needs as well as your own. God 
can use anyone if they are willing to be used, so come to Extreme and be used by God. 

 

I can do everything through him who strengthens me. Philippians 4:13 

Clean affordable housing 

Looking for a place to 
live furnished and  
unfurnished rooms  
available. 

Extreme Outreach Thrift Store 
Our store is a place to bless those with not much income. There are no price tags and all 
items are sold by donation. It’s great to see parents come in and purchase clothes for their 
kids and see the look of joy on their faces when they hear all they have to do is make a dona-
tion. I’ve even seen tears of gratitude.   Please bring all donations to our store during store 
hours which are:  Monday to Friday 12:00pm to 4:30pm or call and make other arrangements. 
This is a ministry store and provides great opportunities for outreach.  We have helped people 
in many ways with the store and  need your help and support to keep this ministry going.  We 
need kids books, toys & clothes, household items, men’s & women’s clothes, books & used 
bibles. We are also looking for dedicated volunteers who are walking with God to be a part of 
this exciting outreach. The store is more than just a thrift store, it is a place to share the love 
of Jesus in action . For more info. please call 383-2064. 
 
TESTIMONY:   I would like to thank the people at Extreme Outreach for being there for 
me when I was in need. Extreme Outreach truly does God’s work. 



Preauthorized Debit Authorization Form 
Please complete all sections of this form in order to make payments directly from your account to the  

Extreme Outreach Society.   
Return the completed form to us with a blank cheque  marked “void”. 

 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

 I (we) hereby authorize Extreme Outreach Society to draw on my (our) account with the aforementioned financial institution, for the fol-

lowing purpose: A debit in electronic form in the amount of $ _________may be drawn on my (our) account on the 15th of each month  be-

ginning ____________. 

 

__________________________________                    _________________________ 
 Signature of Account Holder                                                  Date 

Donations can also be received by mail.  Cheques payable to Extreme Outreach Society. 
               

Extreme Outreach Society 
999 McKenzie Avenue  
Victoria, BC, V8X 3G8 

Financial Institution Branch 

Name of Financial Institution Address 

Transaction Information  (For Office Use Only) 

  
Transaction Type  __________________                            $ Amount ________________ 
  
Cross Reference                   │_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│ 
  
First Due Date          ___________________      One Time Transaction                □     Yes 

Payer 

Names of Account Holders Address 
  
  

  
│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│ 

                           Transit                  Route                                    Account Number 

On December 16, 2006 I’m believing for $250,000 dollars to fund our outreaches for 2007. 
This can be done through monthly giving or one time donations.  2007 is going to be a big 
year!  My team and I have mapped out all of  Victoria and are preparing for a very large out-
reach that will not stop. We are focusing on the 35,000 kids 12 and under in Victoria.  We 
have broken up the city into regions and have a plan to go and make disciples. We need your 
help to do this.  I will come and share the vision at any location or church and will give a 
presentation to any serious givers. With our SuperKids outreach expanding fast we need to 
pay some staff  members and this takes funds. That’s why December 16, 06 I’m believing for 
this miracle. This is also the time when we will be receiving all our Christmas gifts.  Please 
pray for us and consider helping out where you can.  Thank you  :) 
 
Cliff  Power 
Executive Director 
Extreme Outreach Society 

How You Can How Donate 

Extreme Sunday December 16, 2006 


